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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

We are now able to confirm all of the term’s events, 
which are: 

Father’s Day present room, which will run on Thursday, 
13th June over lunchtime. This is a great opportunity to 
get Dad, Grandad or other special gent a lovely gift for 
Father’s Day. 

After the success of last year’s event, we’re pleased to 
announce that the FenHil Festival is back this year! It will 
be held on Friday, 21st June. Infants will be straight after 
school until 4.30 pm and then Juniors will be 5.00–6.00 
pm. 

The legendary Summer Fayre will be held on Friday 5th 
July between 6.00 and 8.00 pm. As usual, there will be a 
variety of fun games and stalls, plus food and drink. 

More info to follow on all events after half term! 

None of these events happen without volunteers 
though, and we desperately need more people to help 
out at events. If you can spare a little time to help with 
any one of our summer term events, please get in touch 
at fhpspta@gmail.com for a chat and more details. 

Tree Pollarding  

A reminder that the tree at the corner of School Lane 
and The Fen is to be pollarded on 21st May. The road may 
be closed briefly to all traffic. The tree surgeon is coming 
at 9.30, after the school rush, but parents will not be able 
to park that morning anywhere nearby. Access to the 
school during the whole morning will be difficult please 
park in the church carpark.  
 

 

 

 

 

Piano Assembly 

On Monday at 9.15am there is a Piano assembly for all 

Year 2 and 3 pianists. All parents of those who will be 

playing are welcome.  

Science Principles 

Mrs Sumner is working hard towards gaining the Science 

Mark for the school. She has put together some Science 

Principles, which she has gain from all stakeholders. If 

you would like to see more information on these then 

please look on the website: 
http://www.fenstantonandhiltonschool.com/website/curric

ulum/158168 if you follow this link and then select KS1 or 

KS2 Science you will see what the Principles are.  

 

Library Soft Furnishings 

The PTA have kindly funded some beautiful soft 

furnishings for both libraries, look out for pictures of 

the transformations on twitter.  

 

Thank you for your continued support as we near the 

end of the half term. 

May Half Term holiday - 27th to 31st May 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth, Headteacher 
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